
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

23rd March 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents 

Easter Cricket Training 

 

It is planned to have two days of pre-season cricket practice at our Main Field prior to 

returning for the summer term.  The details of these sessions are as follows: 

 

Years 5 & 6 – Monday 9th April between 10.00am & 3.00pm 

 

Years 7 & 8 – Tuesday 10th April between 10.00am & 3.00pm 

 

In the event of bad weather, a member of staff will be present at Main Field to redirect 

parents to the sports hall. 

 

 Please ensure your child brings plenty to eat and drink 

 Boys and girls can take their own cricket equipment to the coaching session 

although equipment will be provided if required 

 Please ensure appropriate outdoor footwear (cricket spikes where possible), 

warm clothing and non-marking indoor cricket shoes / trainers if we have to use 

the sports hall  

 

These sessions are open to all pupils but, in order than I can plan the appropriate number 

of coaches, please could parents email me by Friday 30th March if their child will be 

attending. I regret that it will not be possible to take any bookings beyond that date. 

 

I can be contacted on judge@acle32.plus.com or on 07960 126652. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Paul Newman 

Town Close Cricket Professional 
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